
STUDENTS ENJOY MFL WEEK

Images above: Year 9 students enjoy the MFL Languages
Breakfast and an after-school opportunity to watch the Disney
film ‘Encanto’ in Spanish.

From Monday 7th March to Friday 11th March 2022, Ruislip High School’s MFL
department ran an exciting week of activities for students to celebrate the
importance of different cultures and the role that languages play in shaping
societies.

One of the week’s highlights was the Year 9 languages breakfast, hosted by the Year
10 Language Ambassadors. There were plenty of tasty treats available to students
from croissants to churros. The event was incredibly well attended and students had
a wonderful time starting their school day together.

Emilia, one of the Year 10 Language Ambassadors, told us: “Languages Week was a
great chance to experience different cultures. It was great to mix with students from
all years and share why languages are so important.”
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JUMPERS FOR JIMMY

 

Image above: Barry and Margaret Mizen

On Friday 25th March 2022, the school welcomed Barry and Margaret Mizen to
Ruislip High School. In 2008 Mr and Mrs Mizen lost their son in an unprovoked attack
and since that time they have worked tirelessly to spread the message of
forgiveness, peace and hope across the country.

All Key Stage Three students had the opportunity to listen to Mr and Mrs Mizen
discuss their experiences and The Mizen Foundation. The Mizens have visited our
school twice before, however this year’s visit was particularly poignant, as 2022
marks Jimmy’s 30th birthday.

To show our support as a school, all Key Stage Three students took part in ‘Jumpers
for Jimmy’ to help raise money for The Mizen Foundation and help the charity’s
mission to educate young people about the consequences of actions and the
importance of forgiveness and personal responsibility. Thank you very much to Mr
and Mrs Mizen for visiting and speaking to students. It was an incredibly valuable
experience for all.

School Production: Return to the
Fairytale Forest
Next week there is a chance to enjoy the delayed Christmas Production, ‘Return to
the Fairytale Forest’, in E201 (the new theatre). The production will be an all-singing,
all-dancing pantomime, written by Mrs Ohana and directed by Mr Alexander and Mr
Randall.  Tickets can be purchased via ParentPay.
The performances will be:

● Wednesday 30th March at 5.30pm
● Thursday 31st March at 5.30pm

The cost of tickets is as follows:
● Adult: £7 (£8 on the door)
● Ruislip High School student: £4 (£5 on the door)
● Child/student who does not attend Ruislip High School: £4.50 (£5 on the

door)
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Date Event

Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st March –
5:30-7pm

School Production

Friday 1st April End of the Spring Term

Friday 1st April – Monday 4th April Sixth Form Trip to PGL Osmington Bay

Tuesday 19th April Start of the Summer Term

Tickets for the School Production: Click here

Update to Parents - 11.03.2022: Click here

Minutes to the Parent Voice Meeting: Click here

Sixth Form Newsletter: Click here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HtDfIz6THecx7CEiKauzicYKgO4Yhwnm/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-0ixEZTDs8MDEF94vkqfmS5kbD6kRZBT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1no8QyYQKP95a5ig9e6R08RJBqdczZKyU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AFYb5qNvVxDx45gnm-8nL28CDnauSB2S/view?usp=sharing

